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Friday 19th July 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are now in the position to share with you our finalised staff plans for September 2024. The teaching 

staff plan has been in place for some time but other factors beyond our control has meant that our 

support staffing is later than we would have liked. 

Many of our support staff move around school, such as Mrs McAreavey who works with a number of our 

classes. Although some are allocated to a certain class for morning sessions this is not the case for the 

whole day. 

Class 1 (EYFS) will be taught by Miss Knight who will be supported by Miss Whitford. 

Class 2 (Year 1 and 2) will be taught by Mr Jackson who will continue to be supported by Mrs Palmer, 

Mrs Mathews, Mr Quinn and Miss Brierley.  

Class 3 (Year 3 and 4) will be taught by Mrs Burrell on a Monday and Tuesday and Mrs Minns on a 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday. They will be supported by Mrs Clayden, Mrs Kennerley and Miss Dawson. 

Class 4 (Year 5 and 6) will be taught by Mrs Barrick who will be supported by Mrs Baines.  

Mrs Hobbs continues to be our excellent school Special Needs Coordinator (SENDCo) and her working 

days are Tuesday and Wednesday. Mrs Harrison will be in the school office Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Mrs Brown on a Thursday and Friday. 

We continue to share the Head role in school. Miss Oxtoby will lead on a Monday, Tuesday and Friday 

and Mrs Burrell on a Wednesday and Thursday. Should you wish to speak to either of us then please do 

this via the school office.  

We all look forward to a happy, successful and fun year.  

Kind regards 

    

Alison Oxtoby   Catherine Burrell 

Executive Head Teacher Head of School 

 

 

All school letters, news and events calendar can be found on the school’s website: www.dunswellacademy.co.uk 
 


